
When we first opened our doors in 2009, we had only one goal – to become your preferred home away 
from home when visiting Washington, DC. Whether you are dropping your children off at college or 
traveling on important business, nothing has brought us more joy than providing each and every one of 
you with a one-of-a-kind, exceptional hotel experience. 

As the current global health pandemic continues to take hold, the restrictions and recommendations 
from both the CDC and our local government have intensified, making it impossible for us to deliver the 
high quality experiences that you have come to expect while keeping you and our staff safe and healthy. 
The intensity and reach of the current pandemic have left us and the hospitality industry at large in 
uncharted territory. We are nothing without the ability to welcome you, our loyal guests, back to our 
hotel and so, for the time being, we have with great reluctance and a heavy heart decided to close our 
doors until such time as it is safe for all to re-open for business. 

We fully anticipate reopening in the months to come; nothing will give us greater pleasure than getting 
back to providing you with an exceptional experience on a daily basis. 

If you have any questions regarding a reservation that you have made with us, please know that you can 
reach us by phone at 202.448.2300 or email information@jeffersondc.com. If you are working with one 
of our sales or catering managers on an upcoming event, you may continue to contact them directly as 
they will be responding to email as usual. 

We thank you for your understanding and continued support. Your health and safety are paramount to 
us and we wish you, your colleagues and families all the best during this time. 

We look forward to welcoming you back soon. 

Sincerely, 

David Bueno 
General Manager 


